
Stout Middle School            The Daily Bulletin Thursday, May 17, 2018 

 

AVID Applications 

Due by May 23  

Today is “A” Day 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Turn in your AVID Applications 
6

th
 and 7

th
 graders need to turn in their AVID applications into the office. Applications are due 

by Wednesday, May 23.   Remember that there is a parent meeting on Monday, May 21st.  
 

2017-2018 Spelling Bee Champion is here 

Well, after a long wait and some unforeseen delays, the battle for the 
Spelling Bee title is over and we have a crowned champion: Glenn Moore. 
Stout’s champ managed to overcome all the other contestants and won the 
title fair and square. Congratulations to our champ and to all of the other 
contestants for a job well done. A huge thank you goes to Mr. Bennett 
for, yet again, being the driving force behind this contest. 

Wheels Assemblies: Friday, June 8th
 

The Wheels assemblies will be held on Friday, June 8th. The 6th grade assembly 
will be in the morning and the 7th/8th grades in the afternoon. Remember, we 
are using the Falcon funds from the entire school year, so maintain good behavior to 
accumulate more funds! 

Cedar Point Trip: Monday, June 11 
Students will be receiving Cedar Point permission 
slips on Thursday during the PBIS celebration.  Here 
is some information about the trip: 

1. The trip is on Monday, June 11th. 
2. The cost is $65.  Students must pay with cash 

only. 
3. Students can start turning in permission slips 

and the money on Monday, May 14th in the 
auditorium. 

4. It is first come, first serve.   
5. Students must have a ride to school at 6:30 A.M. on the day of the trip and they must have a 

ride from Stout to their home at 10:00 P.M.  

 

 

Sabeha Alnakash had this thoughtful quote: 
 

 

“True leaders do not create followers. They create more 

leaders!” 
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Ramadan Activities Starting Wednesday, May 16 
Beginning tomorrow, Wednesday, May 16, some teachers will be offering different activities for students 
to participate in during lunch rather than just sitting in the auditorium. These teachers will have a sign-up 
sheet posted outside their classrooms IN THE MORNING of the activity. 

Below are the directions for students: 

 You may only sign yourself up. 

 DO NOT sign up others; they must sign up themselves. 

 Once all spots are filled, NO NAMES may be added. 

 At the start of lunch, you will report directly to the room listed. 

 DO NOT go to the lunchroom or the auditorium. 

 Food is not allowed in the activity room. 

 If you have any questions, please see the sponsoring teacher. 

Please see the notes below for any special directions and/or supplies that you should bring. 

 
Some Dates to Remember 

 

 

 

 

Half Day No School 

Thursday 

June 14, 2018 

Last Day of School 

Friday – Monday 

May 25, 2018 – May 28, 2018 

Conference Release Day 

Memorial Day 

https://stout.dearbornschools.org/2018/05/15/ramadan-activities/

